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 Andrew Dutson COMMNT2015/0090/L 09/02/2015  17:48:54 I believe that the windows installed in the existing maisonettes do not conform to the existing planning 

permission that was granted about ten years ago. They open onto the courtyard and people can look out 

and are often very noisy.  Also there is a very large black chimney that has been erected at some point 

which is extremely ugly and very noisy to all the residents at 61a Endell street. If there is no planning 

for the chimney then enforcement that it is taken down is needed. Also the new windows need to 

comply with previous listed building and planning consent. There is also a mobile air conditioning unit 

at ground level which I also believe fox not have permission.

61 A Endell street

Page 115 of 149


